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Interstate Evangelistic Association Recommended 
 
WHEREAS the Interstate Evangelistic Association has for the past eight years 

been doing a great and lasting home mission work among Bible-believing 
Baptists; and  

 
WHEREAS we believe this work of the Interstate Evangelistic Association 

under the able and farsighted leadership of Dr. Harold Strathearn should be 

supported by every fundamental Baptist church through their prayers and 
gifts; 

 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that we, the General Association of Regular 

Baptists, heartily recommend the Interstate Evangelistic Association to all 
our constituency and strongly urge its whole-hearted support. 

 
Belden Avenue Baptist Church 

Chicago, Illinois 

May 26–28, 1936 

 
 


